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TOWN OF MARLBOROUGH, NH 

TOWN BEACH ORDINANCE 

 

 

 

 

Adopted:  June 29, 2005 

Fines Adopted: May 20, 2013 

Revised:  January 1, 2014 
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BEACH VIOLATION FINES 
   

Adopted: May 20, 2013 
           
Initial fine        $  50.00 
After 10-days  (corrected per June 3, 2013 BOS Meeting Minutes)  $  75.00 
If case goes to Court      $100.00 

 

POLICY 

Effective January 1, 2014 

 

To alleviate the parking congestion at the Marlborough Town Beach, the Board of Selectmen 

has enacted a policy to issue yearly parking permits and enacted an ordinance for fines for 

violations.  Parking is in the designated spaces only and violations can result in fines.   

 

All Marlborough residents will be offered a Marlborough Town Beach permit at the time they 

register their vehicles.  The permits will be color coded, reflecting the year issued and include 

the license plate number of the vehicle.  Only those residents requesting and affixing permits 

will be allowed to park at the beach.  All vehicles without permits, excluding those parked in the 

designated spaces for the boat launch at Stone Pond, will be ticketed by the Marlborough 

Police Department, which will be patrolling the area.  You will still be able to bring guests as 

long as they have come in your permitted vehicle. 

 

For those residents who have already registered their vehicles for the year or whose 

registration does not expire until after the swimming season, you may obtain a beach permit at 

the Town Clerk’s Office.  Please remember to bring your current registration.   

 

Marlborough residents who have caregivers that use their own vehicles for transport and are 

not registered in Marlborough may obtain temporary permits.  These permits will have 

expiration dates and resident information on them.  These can be obtained at the Selectmen’s 

Office.  Any other exceptions will be considered by the Board of Selectmen on a case by case 

basis. 

 

The Marlborough Town Beach regulations are posted at the Town Beach 

 


